
SENECA WWTP ENR UPGRADE, CONTRACT CD4260A05 
 

 

 

 

Adams Robinson Construction is bidding as a General Contractor on the above referenced project and is soliciting 

bids from WSSC approved SLBE subcontractors and qualified S/M/W/DBE subcontractors and suppliers.   The 

project is bidding on Tuesday May 3, 2011 at 10:00 A.M. 

  

Documents may be reviewed/purchased at the following locations: 

 

1. Adams Robinson Enterprises, 2735 Needmore Rd., Dayton, OH 45414 

2. All prospective subcontractors and suppliers must obtain WSSC security clearance in order to obtain 

           the Construction Plans. WSSC's Security Clearance Form may be found in CBR under the tab "Bidder 

           Registration.  Construction Plans and Specifications will only be made available electronically via 

           E-Builder after CBR registration and Security Clearance have been verified.  For inquiries, please 

           contact Ms. Ana Debevoise by fax at (301) 206-8290 or by e-mail at adebevo@wsscwater.com. 

.  

Items of work to be subcontracted  include, but are not limited to the following: 

 

 Reinforcing Steel               Waterproofing                Silt Fence                      Windows     

 Caulking  Painting   Excavating            Hollow Metal Doors   

 Plumbing  HVAC   Demo             Instrumentation  

 Trucking and Hauling Site Grading  Erosion Control            Concrete Construction   

 Sidewalks  Asphalt Paving  Seeding             Install Rebar    

 Masonry                 Metal Roofing  Pre-Engineered Trusses  Electrical      

       

 

We are willing to assist you in any way possible and will consider any quote that you give to us.  If you have any 

questions or need assistance, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Submit written proposals until 9:00 A..M. on Tuesday May 3, 2011 at Adams Robinson Enterprises, 2735 

Needmore Road, Dayton, OH  45414.  Please fax your response to:  Tom Jobe (937) 274-0836 or contact me at 

(937) 274-5318. 

 

 

 

WE WILL BE BIDDING:          YES                               NO              


